
Take Charge of Your Financial Future

( Kathy Bornheimer  will be teaching this session at the Morse-Marshall HS event)  

The class, titled “AARP Foundation Finances 50+” will be offered from 10 a.m. to noon on
Saturdays, April 23, April 30 and May 7 at Morse-Marshall High School, 4141 N. 64th St. in
Milwaukee.

  

More info and Registration
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http://www.streetsmartjobsearch.com/
http://states.aarp.org/take-charge-of-your-financial-future-2/

